
From: 'Michelle Bealo'  
To:  
Sent: Wed Mar 19 18:38 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink Transmission Project 
 
 
 
CPUC/BLM 
c/o    Aspen Environmental Group 
        235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935 
        San Francisco, CA 94104 
  
I am writting to you in regards to the Sunrise Powerlink Project. My husband and I camp at Ocotillo 
Wells desert all the time. We have lots of friends and family that do also. Our friends, Shauna and Joe 
Callens own property there. We have lots of children that also camp with us and we want a safe and 
healthy environment. The desert is a beautiful place and we like it just the way it is.   
  
Our preference is to complete the entire portion of the powerlink from the San Felipe Substation (SR-78-
0) to ER-2 underground.     
  
Thank you for your time in this matter. 
  
Michelle and Johnnylee Allen 
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